
Membership Dues Payment Follow-Up 

Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your membership dues for 

[Organization/Club Name] are currently outstanding. As of [Due Date], we have yet to receive 

your payment of [Amount]. 

Your membership is very important to us, and timely dues payment ensures that we can continue 

to provide valuable resources and services to our members. 

Please make your payment by [New Due Date] to avoid any disruptions to your membership. 

You can pay via [Payment Methods]. 

If you have already sent your payment, please disregard this message. Otherwise, if you have any 

questions or concerns regarding your dues or payment options, feel free to contact us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate your commitment to 

[Organization/Club Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization/Club Name]  

[Contact Information] 


